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Comments: ATTN: Recreation Fees

 

Hello:

I want to express my concern per adding fees to enter the Mt. Jefferson, Mt. Washington and the Three Sisters

Wilderness area.  

 

 

As a lifelong user of these areas, I'm born and raise in Eugene/Springfield, I find it ironic that these fees are being

considered.  The money delegated to fire fighting alone is massively larger than these fees will even raise.

Another concern is that the fees are based on &amp;quot;Per Person&amp;quot;.  If fees are needed then

perhaps fees are to be imposed on &amp;quot;Dogs&amp;quot;, Horses, Boats, etc. as all of these created much

more impact than &amp;quot;persons&amp;quot;.  

 

 

I am adding my name to opposing these fees and then getting the additional &amp;quot;violation&amp;quot; per

online fees!

 

 

Ken Denouden

2497 Erin Way

Eugene, OR. 97408

541-556-8528

 

 

Sent from Outlook

 

 


